
Graber. Robert

From:

Sent:
To:
Subject:
Attachments:

eriecountycleanupnews-bounces@lists.dec.state.ny.us on behalf of News about contaminated sites in
Erie County [eriecountycleanupnews@lists.dec.state.ny.us]
Thursday, October 27, 2011 2:55 PM
eriecountycleanupnews@lists.dec.state.ny.us
[Eriecountycleanupnews] Buffalo Green Code, Planning Day in Buffalo, 10/29/11
PlanningDayinBfloFlyer1.pdf; ATT00001.txt

Attached is a notice about an upcoming meeting about the City of Buffalo's Draft Future Development Plan. The Plan will identify
where development should go and how it should occur for every neighborhood in the City. The Plan will serve as the foundation
for Buffalo's new zoning code. These efforts also relate to the City's Brownfield Opportunity Area planning grants. This notice
was prepared by the City of Buffalo, and is being provided as a courtesy by the Division of Environmental Remediation within the
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC).

The open house meeting is scheduled for Saturday, October 29, 2011 starting at 9:00 am. See notice for details.

The notice is in PDFformat. You can save, open, and read the notice by using Adobe Acrobat Reader. If you do not have Adobe
Acrobat Reader, you can go to the following web page on the NYSDEC web site to download the program for free:
http://www.dec.ny.gov/about/590.html.

Please do not respond to this email. Replies go to an untended mailbox. If you have questions about the Redevelopment
Plan please use the contact information provided in the attached notice.

To protect your privacy, email notices are sent out as a bc (blind copy). That means no one can see your email address. If you
wish to be removed from this email list, go to: http://www.dec.ny.gov/chemical/61092.htmland click on the correct county link,
where there is an option to unsubscribe.
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11r ,
Erie Community College-City Campus

121 Ellicott Street, Buffalo, NY

Formal presentation: 9:00 am, 10:30 am and 1:00 pm Open House: 9:30 am to 3:00 pm

Mayor Byron W. Brown invites you to Planning Day in Buffalo
where the city will unveil the Draft Future Development Plan.

----_._---

The release of the Draft Future Development Plan is an important milestone for Buffalo.
The Plan will identify where development should go and how it should occur for every
neighborhood in the city. The Plan will serve as the foundation for Buffalo's new zoning code.

Getting it right means making sure it works for you. This will be an opportunity for you to
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or business, and to talk about city-wide land use issues. Please be sure to save the date and
join us on October 29,2011.

IJ

Mayor's Office of Strategic Planning
Mayor Byron W. Brown

FOR MORE INFORMATION:
Online: www.buffalogreencode.com
Email: info@buffalogreencode.com
FacebookfTwitter: @newbuffalocode
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